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Matt Martin

From: Josh Evans <jaevans8@outlook.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 2:50 PM
To: Matt Martin
Subject: Re: Request to Speak at the Planning Commission meeting

My apologies, I meant to send this in as a written comment. I am unable to attend the event as I am 
working. I clicked on the email to send in a written comment from the City of Sisters website but did not 
realize the subject was a request to speak. I would like my comment changed from a request to speak, to 
a written comment. 
 
Thank You 
 

From: Matt Martin <mmartin@ci.sisters.or.us> 
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 1:34:51 PM 
To: jaevans8@outlook.com <jaevans8@outlook.com> 
Subject: RE: Request to Speak at the Planning Commission meeting  
  
Hello Josh- 
  
Thank you for giving a heads up you plan on speaking at tonight’s Planning Commission meeting. I assume you are 
referring to the proposed Text Amendments to the Sun Ranch Tourist Commercial District (File No. TA 24-01). If my 
assumption is correct, I just want to note the time for your comments will be during the testimony portion of the 
public hearing and not during visitor communication at the beginning of the meeting.   
  
For more information on the Text Amendments, please visit the project website at: 
https://www.ci.sisters.or.us/community-development/page/text-amendments-sun-ranch-tourist-commercial-
district-%C2%A0. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Thank you, 
Matthew Martin, AICP 
Principal Planner 
City of Sisters |  Community Development Dept. 
PO Box 39 | 520 E. Cascade Ave., Sisters, OR 97759 
Desk: 541-323-5208 | City Hall: 541-549-6022 
mmartin@ci.sisters.or.us  |  www.ci.sisters.or.us       
  

          
This email is public record of the City of Sisters and is subject to public inspection unless exempt from disclosure under Oregon Public Records 
Law. This email is also subject to the City’s Public Records Retention Schedule. 
  
From: Josh Evans <jaevans8@outlook.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 11:16 AM 
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To: Carol Jenkins <cjenkins@ci.sisters.or.us> 
Subject: Request to Speak at the Planning Commission meeting 
  
Hi Carol,  
 
I am submitting my Request-to-Speak form for the upcoming Planning Commission meeting.  
 
Date of meeting: 5/16/24 
Name: Josh Evans 
Address: 114 W Adams Ave, Sisters, OR 97759 
Phone number: 4432574062 
Subject of my communication / testimony: 
  
Tourism is the biggest industry in Sisters. Is the Planning Commision aware of the irony of changing the 
code for high-end tourists while residents of Sisters, especially those who work in the tourism industry, 
are struggling to live here? 
 
Thank you.  
  


